
17. ST ALBANS EDUCARE PRESCHOOL – COMMITTEE REPORT

The Board received a report of discussions with the St Albans Educare Preschool Management
Committee regarding resiting the new facility.

The Board resolved that staff further investigate the identified sites and the option of relocating the
Hornby building, and that when this information is available, a meeting be held with St Albans School
Principal and Board of Trustees.


